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Ms Rebecca Wark
Chief Executive
Health Infrastructure
PO Box 1060
North Sydney NSW 2059

Attn: Rachel Mitchell

30/10/2019

Dear Ms Wark

New Maitland Hospital - Stage 2 (SSI-9775)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to Response to Submissions for the New Maitland Hospital - Stage 2 (SSI-9775). After
careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide additional information to
respond to matters raised by Transport for NSW. 

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Wednesday 6 November 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested
information within this timeframe, you are requested to provide a timeframe detailing the provision
of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Megan Fu, who can be contacted on 9274 6531 via email
at megan.fu@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

David Gibson
Team Leader, Social Infrastructure
Social & Infrastructure Assessments
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